
To the honorable office of The Headmaster,

I sympathize with the lack of time your office leaves to you. Rest assured that no 

time pressure is intended with regard to my puzzle.

Our joint interest in the Arcane is indeed a pleasurable discovery. I will be sure to 

send information on our explorations to your Embassy, once opened. However, we 

cannot welcome unknown foreign mages into our Magical Academy untested.  Our 

systems of learning are rigorous and I would need some degree of proof that our 

methods are compatible with the foundations your students have in place.  I 

presume our own students would need to be similarly tested.  This would, you 

understand, be well into our joint future. I fear my people are still easing into the 

new Age as of yet.

Regarding the positioning of the first Embassy of Trade, I am pleased at your 

suggestion of placing it at the point we border the Kingdom of Grovel and the 

Keitan League. If I may suggest, I can provide guides to help any workers needed to

physically travel to the place to establish a Pathway, as I would not recommend 

attempting to navigate our many and various natural hazards unguided.   As for 

our border near the  Rahastan Assembly of Tribes, we would need to confirm this is 

acceptable to their families.

On behalf of my people, I thank you for the time and effort you are willing to devote

to the continued trade between our peoples. 

May trade flow ever onwards,  

JR

p.s. I must compliment your apparent magical prowess. You appear to produce 

script the human body seems ill-suited for. 


